
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: December 13, 2021 

SUBJECT: Announcements  

PRESENTER:  

 
 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  

At each Council meeting a member of the governing body announces upcoming events 
in the City and recognizes an employee that exemplifies the City’s core values.   
 
Announcements:  
The NRH Fire Department is partnering with the Community Enrichment Center to 
assist families in need this holiday season. You can help by donating new, unwrapped 
toys and nonperishable food items to the Public Safety lobby at City Hall or any NRH 
Fire Station. Donations will be accepted through Christmas.  
 
City Hall and other non-emergency city offices will be closed for the holidays on 
December 24 and December 31. Since Christmas Day and New Year’s Day are on 
Saturday this year, there are no changes to the residential garbage and recycling 
schedules. Collections will be made on your regular days.  
 
Kudos Korner:  
Every Council Meeting, we spotlight our employees for the great things they do. Tonight 
we recognize:  
 
Staff from the Parks Department, Public Works, Public Safety & the Library – We 
received several notes of appreciation for the NRH Christmas Tree Lighting event. “As I 
walked through to the tree lighting I was thankful to live in such a nice community!” one 
resident said. Another wrote: “It was so fun! Kudos to everyone who helped put it 
together!” 
 
 


